
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S

January 25, 2000

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: E. Dosdall, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Presentation -  Edmonton Space & Science Centre

ORIGINATOR: A. Sherwood, Board Secretary

INFORMATION

Mr. George Smith, President & CEO of the Edmonton Space & Science Centre, will appear
before the board to provide information about the programs offered at the Edmonton Space
& Science Centre.

Information provided by Mr. Smith regarding Edmonton Public School Board student
admission and overall student admission to the Edmonton Space & Science Centre is
attached (Appendix I).  Trustees have also been provided with a copy of Vision Beyond
2000: Developing Excellence for the 21st Century.

Arrangements have been made for the presentation to take place at the board meeting on
Tuesday, January 25, 2000 at 7:30 p.m.
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APPENDIX I – Information provided by Mr. Smith
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